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PennDOT Extends Expiration Dates for Apportioned Vehicle Registrations to June 16, 2021 
 

The Pennsylvania Department of Transportation (PennDOT) announced that the expiration date for apportioned 

vehicle registrations for Pennsylvania registrants that were set to expire between May 31, 2021 and June 16, 

2021 are now extended through June 16, 2021.  

Apportioned registrants should mail their apportioned renewal applications or invoice payment to the 

Department for processing, or it may be dropped off at the Riverfront Office Center in Harrisburg, 1101 S. Front 

Street, Harrisburg.  Apportioned invoices may be paid in person by cash, certified check, cashier’s check or 

money order made payable to Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.  Invoices can also be paid via wire transfer, 

please visit our website at www.dmv.pa.gov for more information.   

Customers in need of apportioned registration renewals now have until on June 16, 2021 to complete the 

renewal process.  
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